
Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 
 

Resolution 19-02-23 
 

Award of Bid for 
Gravelly Brook Park Improvements Phase 2 

Shore Top Construction Corporation 
 

WHEREAS, the Borough of Matawan previously authorized the receipt of bids for the 
Gravelly Brook Park Improvements Phase 2 contract; and 
 

WHEREAS, pursuant to law the Borough of Matawan solicited bids for the Gravelly 
Brook Park Improvements Phase 2; and 
 

WHEREAS, the Borough of Matawan received eight (8) bids for the aforesaid contract; 
and 
 

WHEREAS, Shore Top Construction Corporation has submitted the low bid of One 
Hundred Ninety Three Thousand, Six Hundred Sixty Dollars and No Cents ($193,660.00); and  

 
WHEREAS, Robert Keady of T&M Associates has reviewed, approved and 

recommended the bid of Shore Top Construction Corporation for the aforesaid bid. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Borough of Matawan 
that the contract for the Gravelly Brook Park Improvements Phase 2 be and is hereby awarded to 
Shore Top Construction Corporation, 207 Squankum Road, Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727, for 
the amount as indicated above and in accordance with all bid specifications, contracts and 
documents, commencing twenty (20) days after publication, and subject to certification by the 
Chief Financial Officer that funds are available, review and approval of bid documents by the 
Borough Attorney and approval of the New Jersey Department of Labor, Division of Wage and 
Hour Compliance, approval of the New Jersey Department of Transportation and the Mayor is 
hereby authorized to execute any necessary documents to implement the aforesaid award of 
contract, commencing twenty (20) days after publication. 
 
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


